
 

MT 3 PUBLIC OPEN HOUSE 

PROJECT OVERVIEW 
The Montana Department of Transportation (MDT) is conducting a corridor study on Montana Highway 3 (MT 3) in Billings, from Apache Trail to the 
roundabout that connects to East Airport Road and North 27th Street near Billings Logan International Airport. The purpose of the Montana 3 Billings Corridor 
Study is to develop a comprehensive long-range plan for managing the corridor and identify opportunities to improve the corridor, including the development 
of an Access Management Plan to enhance safety and efficiency. The study began in January 2025 and has a planned completion date in December 2025. 

Anyone needing a reasonable accommodation to participate in a MDT program, service, or activity should contact the event organizer or MDT’s ADA 
Coordinator at mmaze@mt.gov, 406-444-5416 or Montana Relay Service at 711. Requests should be made at least 48 hours prior to the scheduled event. 
The department will make every attempt to honor requests made within 48 hours of a scheduled event or activity 
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MDT is hosting a public open house and virtual meeting to discuss 
the Montana 3 Billings Corridor Study. Please join us for a 
chance to learn more about the project, ask questions, and engage 
with the project team. 

PO Box 201001
Helena, MT 59620-1001

Virtual Meeting | Wednesday, June 4 | 1 to 2 p.m. 

In-Person Open House | Thursday, June 5 | 4 to 6 p.m. 
Aviation Department Operations Center 
2281 Overlook Drive, Billings, MT 59105 

QUESTIONS OR COMMENTS? 
Lisa Olmsted | DOWL Public Involvement 

lolmsted@dowl.com | 406-869-6329 

More information is available on the project website: 

SCAN HERE 

mdt.mt.gov/pubinvolve/hwy3billings/ 
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